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Radical Candor: Fully Revised & Updated Edition  Sep 04 2021 *
New York Times and Wall Street Journal bestseller multiple years
running * Translated into 20 languages, with more than half a
million copies sold worldwide * A Hudson and Indigo Best Book of
the Year * Recommended by Shona Brown, Rachel Hollis, Jeff
Kinney, Daniel Pink, Sheryl Sandberg, and Gretchen Rubin Radical
Candor has been embraced around the world by leaders of every
stripe at companies of all sizes. Now a cultural touchstone, the
concept has come to be applied to a wide range of human
relationships. The idea is simple: You don't have to choose
between being a pushover and a jerk. Using Radical
Candor—avoiding the perils of Obnoxious Aggression, Manipulative
Insincerity, and Ruinous Empathy—you can be kind and clear at
the same time. Kim Scott was a highly successful leader at
Google before decamping to Apple, where she developed and taught
a management class. Since the original publication of Radical
Candor in 2017, Scott has earned international fame with her
vital approach to effective leadership and co-founded the



Radical Candor executive education company, which helps
companies put the book's philosophy into practice. Radical
Candor is about caring personally and challenging directly,
about soliciting criticism to improve your leadership and also
providing guidance that helps others grow. It focuses on praise
but doesn't shy away from criticism—to help you love your work
and the people you work with. Radically Candid relationships
with team members enable bosses to fulfill their three core
responsibilities: 1. Create a culture of Compassionate Candor 2.
Build a cohesive team 3. Achieve results collaboratively
Required reading for the most successful organizations, Radical
Candor has raised the bar for management practices worldwide.
 Leaves of Gold  Jun 06 2024 For more than 50 years, this classic
anthology has been a popular compendium of inspiration. Every
page of this treasured volume motivates, inspires and encourages
the reader. The deluxe edition features 22-carat gold stamping
and gold page edging.
 Gold  Nov 30 2023 A vibrant selection of poems by the great
Persian mystic with groundbreaking translations by an American
poet of Persian descent. Rumi’s poems were meant to induce a
sense of ecstatic illumination and liberation in his audience,
bringing its members to a condition of serenity, compassion, and
oneness with the divine. They remain masterpieces of world
literature to which readers in many languages continually return
for inspiration and succor, as wellas aesthetic delight. This
new translation by Haleh Liza Gafori preserves the intelligence
and the drama of the poems, which are as full of individual
character as they are of visionary wisdom. Marilyn Hacker
praises Gafori’s new translations of Rumi as “the work of
someone who is at once an acute and enamored reader of the
original Farsi text, a dedicated miner of context and backstory,
and, best of all, a marvelous poet in English.”
 Proceedings (revised) of the Select Standing Committee on
Banking and Commerce of the House of Commons on Bill No. 83  Aug
04 2021
 City of Gold  Mar 03 2024 Award-winning journalist Jim Krane
charts the history of Dubai from its earliest days, considers
the influence of the family who has ruled it since the
nineteenth century, and looks at the effect of the global
economic downturn on a place that many tout as a blueprint for a
more stable Middle East The city of Dubai, one of the seven
United Arab Emirates, is everything the Arab world isn't: a



freewheeling capitalist oasis where the market rules and history
is swept aside. Until the credit crunch knocked it flat, Dubai
was the fastest-growing city in the world, with a roaring
economy that outpaced China's while luring more tourists than
all of India. It's one of the world's safest places, a stone's
throw from its most dangerous. In City of Gold, Jim Krane, who
reported for the AP from Dubai, brings us a boots-on-the-ground
look at this fascinating place by walking its streets, talking
to its business titans, its prostitutes, and the hard-bitten men
who built its fanciful skyline. He delves into the city's
history, paints an intimate portrait of the ruling Maktoum
family, and ponders where the city is headed. Dubai literally
came out of nowhere. It was a poor and dusty village in the
1960s. Now it's been transformed into the quintessential
metropolis of the future through the vision of clever sheikhs,
Western capitalists, and a river of investor money that poured
in from around the globe. What has emerged is a tolerant and
cosmopolitan city awash in architectural landmarks, luxury
resorts, and Disnified kitsch. It's at once home to America's
most prestigious companies and universities and a magnet for the
Middle East's intelligentsia. Dubai's dream of capitalism has
also created a deeply stratified city that is one of the world's
worst polluters. Wild growth has clogged its streets and left
its citizens a tiny minority in a sea of foreigners. Jim Krane
considers all of this and casts a critical eye on the toll that
the global economic downturn has taken. While many think Dubai's
glory days have passed, insiders like Jim Krane who got to know
the city and its creators firsthand realize there's much more to
come in the City of Gold, a place that, in just a few years, has
made itself known to nearly every person on earth.
 Ship of Gold in the Deep Blue Sea  Dec 20 2022 “Titanic meets
Tom Clancy technology” in this national-bestselling account of
the SS Central America’s wreckage and discovery (People).
September 1875. With nearly six hundred passengers returning
from the California Gold Rush, the side-wheel steamer SS Central
America encountered a violent storm and sank two hundred miles
off the Carolina coast. More than four hundred lives and twenty-
one tons of gold were lost. It was a tragedy lost in legend for
more than a century—until a brilliant young engineer named Tommy
Thompson set out to find the wreck. Driven by scientific
curiosity and resentful of the term “treasure hunt,” Thompson
searched the deep-ocean floor using historical accounts, cutting-



edge sonar technology, and an underwater robot of his own
design. Navigating greedy investors, impatient crewmembers, and
a competing salvage team, Thompson finally located the wreck in
1989 and sailed into Norfolk with her recovered treasure: gold
coins, bars, nuggets, and dust, plus steamer trunks filled with
period clothes, newspapers, books, and journals. A great
American adventure story, Ship of Gold in the Deep Blue Sea is
also a fascinating account of the science, technology, and
engineering that opened Earth’s final frontier, providing “white-
knuckle reading, as exciting as anything . . . in The Perfect
Storm” (Los Angeles Times Book Review). “A complex, bittersweet
history of two centuries of American entrepreneurship, linked by
the mad quest for gold.” —Entertainment Weekly “A ripping true
tale of danger and discovery at sea.” —The Washington Post “What
a yarn! . . . If you sign on for the cruise, go in knowing that
you’re going to miss meals and a lot of sleep.” —Newsweek
 Three Feet from Gold  Dec 08 2021 “Most great people have
attained their greatest success just one step BEYOND their
greatest failure.” -Napoleon Hill This remarkable business
allegory tells a fascinating story in presenting the key
principles of Napoleon Hill’s revolutionary bestseller Think and
Grow Rich. While you follow a struggling young entrepreneur
through a life-changing series of encounters with some of
today’s foremost business leaders and inspirational figures,
you’ll find encouragement and motivation to believe in yourself,
discover your own Personal Success Equation™, and to never give
up. You are just three feet from gold! A century ago Napoleon
Hill began the research that ultimately resulted in his
extraordinary bestseller Think and Grow Rich. Since its
publication in 1937, with more than 100 million copies sold
worldwide, the book has inspired generations of men and women to
turn their dreams into reality with its wise and effective
principles of self-motivation, leadership, service, and
achievement culled from Hill’s interviews with visionaries of
his day. Now, a hundred years later, in Three Feet from Gold, a
young entrepreneur whose life is falling apart finds himself
retracing Hill’s steps after a serendipitous encounter with a
powerful businessman who sees the young man’s potential and sets
him on a challenging journey of personal, spiritual, and
financial growth. Sharon L. Lechter—co-author of the #1 New York
Times best-seller Rich Dad Poor Dad—and Greg S. Reid— a
successful author, and in-demand motivational speaker—have given



us more than the story of one man’s dogged pursuit of success.
They deliver an effective equation for accomplishing goals that
calls for combining passion and talent, taking action with the
right association, and above all else, having faith that you are
on the right path.
 Chain of Gold  Feb 19 2023 "A brand-new series in the
Shadowhunter world."--Cover.
 New Varieties of Gold and Silver Coins, Counterfeit Coins, and
Bullion  Oct 30 2023 The title of this nail-biter is a deceiver.
Yes, it's the Kennedys, here called the McCormacks, and, yes,
it's the sixties, here called the seventies. An alternate
universe like ours, but not. This president, aglow with
Hollywood glamour, gets to live out two terms. His kid brother,
the hard-edged one, gets a term of his own. The funhouse
distortions continue. The Vietnam War, once popular and eagerly
boosted by the brothers, is so out of favor it's threatening
their survival. Now a once-loyal Pentagon analyst can prove the
McCormacks have been lying about the war from the beginning, and
the analyst is about to go public. (Remember Daniel Ellsberg?)
The younger McCormack commissions a hit. He wants the analyst
dead. The heft of the novel is the changing dynamic as killer
and victim draw closer, and it's gripping, even in a time when
people under 50 seem to think of Vietnam mainly as a tourist
destination. When the expected violence happens, it's unusually
moving because we've come to know both men well...
 Streams of Gold, Rivers of Blood  Jan 09 2022 In the second half
of the tenth century, Byzantium embarked on a series of
spectacular conquests: first in the southeast against the Arabs,
then in Bulgaria, and finally in the Georgian and Armenian
lands. By the early eleventh century, the empire was the most
powerful state in the Mediterranean. It was also expanding
economically, demographically, and, in time, intellectually as
well. Yet this imperial project came to a crashing collapse
fifty years later, when political disunity, fiscal
mismanagement, and defeat at the hands of the Seljuks in the
east and the Normans in the west brought an end to Byzantine
hegemony. By 1081, not only was its dominance of southern Italy,
the Balkans, Caucasus, and northern Mesopotamia over but
Byzantium's very existence was threatened. How did this dramatic
transformation happen? Based on a close examination of the
relevant sources, this history-the first of its kind in over a
century-offers a new reconstruction of the key events and



crucial reigns as well as a different model for understanding
imperial politics and wars, both civil and foreign. In addition
to providing a badly needed narrative of this critical period of
Byzantine history, Streams of Gold, Rivers of Blood offers new
interpretations of key topics relevant to the medieval era. The
narrative unfolds in three parts: the first covers the years
955-1025, a period of imperial conquest and consolidation of
authority under the great emperor Basil "the Bulgar-Slayer." The
second (1025-1059) examines the dispersal of centralized
authority in Constantinople as well as the emergence of new
foreign enemies (Pechenegs, Seljuks, and Normans). The last
section chronicles the spectacular collapse of the empire during
the second half of the eleventh century, concluding with a look
at the First Crusade and its consequences for Byzantine
relations with the powers of Western Europe. This briskly paced
and thoroughly investigated narrative vividly brings to life one
of the most exciting and transformative eras of medieval
history.
 Race and Arab Americans Before and After 9/11  Oct 06 2021
Bringing the rich terrain of Arab American histories to bear on
conceptualizations of race in the United States, this
groundbreaking volume fills a critical gap in the field of U.S.
racial and ethnic studies. The articles collected here highlight
emergent discourses on the distinct ways that race matters to
the study of Arab American histories and experiences and asks
essential questions. What is the relationship between U.S.
imperialism in Arab homelands and anti-Arab racism in the United
States? In what ways have the axes of nation, religion, class,
and gender intersected with Arab American racial formations?
What is the significance of whiteness studies to Arab American
studies? Transcending multiculturalist discourses that have
simply added on the category “Arab-American” to the landscape of
U.S. racial and ethnic studies after the attacks of September
11, 2001, this volume locates September 11 as a turning point,
rather than as a beginning, in Arab Americans’
 How Much of These Hills is Gold  Aug 28 2023 Newly orphaned
children of immigrants, Lucy and Sam are suddenly alone in a
land that refutes their existence. Fleeing the threats of their
western mining town, they set off to bury their father in the
only way that will set them free from their past. Along the way,
they encounter giant buffalo bones, tiger paw prints, and the
specters of a ravaged landscape as well as family secrets,



sibling rivalry, and glimpses of a different kind of future.
 God and Gold  Jun 25 2023 A stunningly insightful account of the
global political and economic system, sustained first by Britain
and now by America, that has created the modern world. The key
to the two countries' predominance, Mead argues, lies in the
individualistic ideology inherent in the Anglo-American
religion. Over the years Britain and America's liberal
democratic system has been repeatedly challeged—by Catholic
Spain and Louis XIV, the Nazis, communists, and Al Qaeda—and for
the most part, it has prevailed. But the current conflicts in
the Middle East threaten to change that record unless we foster
a deeper understanding of the conflicts between the liberal
world system and its foes.
 The New World of Gold  Nov 18 2022
 The House of Morgan  Mar 11 2022 The National Book Award–winning
history of American finance by the renowned biographer and
author of Hamilton: “A tour de force” (New York Times Book
Review). The House of Morgan is a panoramic story of four
generations in the powerful Morgan family and their secretive
firms that would transform the modern financial world. Tracing
the trajectory of J. P. Morgan’s empire from its obscure
beginnings in Victorian London to the financial crisis of 1987,
acclaimed author Ron Chernow paints a fascinating portrait of
the family’s private saga and the rarefied world of the American
and British elite in which they moved—a world that included
Charles Lindbergh, Henry Ford, Franklin Roosevelt, Nancy Astor,
and Winston Churchill. A masterpiece of financial history—it was
awarded the 1990 National Book Award for Nonfiction and selected
by the Modern Library as one of the 100 Best Nonfiction Books of
the Twentieth Century—The House of Morgan is a compelling
account of a remarkable institution and the men who ran it. It
is essential reading for anyone seeking to understand the money
and power behind the major historical events of the last 150
years.
 The True Gold Standard  Apr 04 2024 Of the monetary reform plan
-- Introduction -- The purpose of The True Gold Standard -- The
properties of gold -- Restoration of the gold dollar -- How we
get from here to there -- Conclusion. Appendix I: Excerpts from
the United States Constitution -- Appendix II: Coinage Act of
1792 -- Appendix III: American monetary history in brief, price
stability -- Selected bibliography -- Index.
 Alchemical Active Imagination  Feb 07 2022 Although alchemy is



popularly regarded as the science that sought to transmute base
physical matter, many of the medieval alchemists were more
interested in developing a discipline that would lead to the
psychological and spiritual transformation of the individual. C.
G. Jung discovered in his study of alchemical texts a symbolic
and imaginal language that expressed many of his own insights
into psychological processes. In this book, Marie-Louise von
Franz examines a text by the sixteenth-century alchemist and
physician Gerhard Dorn in order to show the relationship of
alchemy to the concepts and techniques of analytical psychology.
In particular, she shows that the alchemists practiced a kind of
meditation similar to Jung's technique of active imagination,
which enables one to dialogue with the unconscious archetypal
elements in the psyche. Originally delivered as a series of
lectures at the C. G. Jung Institute in Zurich, the book opens
therapeutic insights into the relations among spirit, soul, and
body in the practice of active imagination.
 Three Feet from Gold: Updated Anniversary Edition  Nov 06 2021
Updated and expanded anniversary edition of Three Feet from Gold
This remarkable business allegory tells a fascinating story in
presenting the key principles of Napoleon Hill’s revolutionary
bestseller, Think and Grow Rich. As you follow a struggling
young entrepreneur through a life-changing series of encounters
with some of today’s foremost business leaders and inspirational
figures, you’ll find encouragement and motivation to believe in
yourself, discover your own Personal Success Equation™, and
never give up. You are just three feet from gold! A century ago,
Napoleon Hill began the research that ultimately resulted in his
extraordinary bestseller, Think and Grow Rich. Since its
publication in 1937, with more than 100 million copies sold
worldwide, the book has inspired generations of men and women to
turn their dreams into reality with its wise and effective
principles of self-motivation, leadership, service, and
achievement culled from Hill’s interviews with visionaries of
his day. Now, a hundred years later, in Three Feet from Gold, a
young entrepreneur whose life is falling apart finds himself
retracing Hill’s steps after a serendipitous encounter with a
powerful businessman who sees the young man’s potential and sets
him on a challenging journey of personal, spiritual, and
financial growth. Sharon L. Lechter—co-author of the #1 New York
Times best-seller Rich Dad Poor Dad—and Greg S. Reid—a
successful author and in-demand motivational speaker—have given



us more than the story of one man’s dogged pursuit of success.
They deliver an effective equation for accomplishing goals that
calls for combining passion and talent, taking action with the
right association, and above all else, having faith that you are
on the right path.
 The Big Reset  May 13 2022 Describes the history and
characteristics of our current financial system by showing the
true value and background of money and the benefits of investing
in gold.
 Iron Gold  May 01 2021 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • In the epic
next chapter of the Red Rising Saga, the #1 bestselling author
of Morning Star pushes the boundaries of one of the boldest
series in fiction. “Mature science fiction existing within the
frame of blazing space opera . . . done in a style [that]
borders on Shakespearean.”—NPR (One of the Best Books of the
Year) They call him father, liberator, warlord, Slave King,
Reaper. But he feels a boy as he falls toward the war-torn
planet, his armor red, his army vast, his heart heavy. It is the
tenth year of war and the thirty-third of his life. A decade ago
Darrow was the hero of the revolution he believed would break
the chains of the Society. But the Rising has shattered
everything: Instead of peace and freedom, it has brought endless
war. Now he must risk all he has fought for on one last
desperate mission. Darrow still believes he can save everyone,
but can he save himself? And throughout the worlds, other
destinies entwine with Darrow’s to change his fate forever: A
young Red girl flees tragedy in her refugee camp, and achieves
for herself a new life she could never have imagined. An ex-
soldier broken by grief is forced to steal the most valuable
thing in the galaxy—or pay with his life. And Lysander au Lune,
the heir in exile to the Sovereign, wanders the stars with his
mentor, Cassius, haunted by the loss of the world that Darrow
transformed, and dreaming of what will rise from its ashes. Red
Rising was the story of the end of one universe. Iron Gold is
the story of the creation of a new one. Witness the beginning of
a stunning new saga of tragedy and triumph from masterly New
York Times bestselling author Pierce Brown. Don’t miss any of
Pierce Brown’s Red Rising Saga: RED RISING • GOLDEN SON •
MORNING STAR • IRON GOLD • DARK AGE • LIGHT BRINGER
 Green to Gold  Mar 23 2023 From the Publishers Weekly review:
"Two experts from Yale tackle the business wake-up-call du jour-
environmental responsibility-from every angle in this thorough,



earnest guidebook: pragmatically, passionately, financially and
historically. Though "no company the authors know of is on a
truly long-term sustainable course," Esty and Winston label the
forward-thinking, green-friendly (or at least green-acquainted)
companies WaveMakers and set out to assess honestly their path
toward environmental responsibility, and its impact on a
company's bottom line, customers, suppliers and reputation.
Following the evolution of business attitudes toward
environmental concerns, Esty and Winston offer a series of
fascinating plays by corporations such as Wal-Mart, GE and
Chiquita (Banana), the bad guys who made good, and the good guys-
watchdogs and industry associations, mostly-working behind the
scenes. A vast number of topics huddle beneath the umbrella of
threats to the earth, and many get a thorough analysis here:
from global warming to electronic waste "take-back" legislation
to subsidizing sustainable seafood. For the responsible business
leader, this volume provides plenty of (organic) food for
thought. "
 Gold Regulations, Revised August 20, 1965  Jun 13 2022
 The New World of Gold  May 05 2024
 The Burning Wheel  Jan 01 2024
 Gold Leaf Techniques  Jan 21 2023
 Meadows Of Gold  Jun 01 2021 First published in 1989. Mas'udi
was born in Baghdad about 896 AD, during the Caliphate of
Mu'tadid and died in Egypt sometime around the year 956, eleven
years after the Buwaihids, a Shi'a dynasty of Iranian origin,
had occupied Baghdad and taken control of the Caliphate. His
full name was Abu al-Hasan Ali ibn al-Husain ibn Ali ibn Abd
Allah al-Mas'udi and he was notable as a Muslim historian. His
two major works were Meadows of Gold (Muruj al-Dhahab) and the
Book of Notification (Kitab al-Tanbih).
 A New World of Gold and Silver  Oct 18 2022 Using tax and
mintage records, this book provides a district-by-district
annual accounting of the gold and silver officially produced and
minted in colonial Latin America, placing that output within the
context of the emerging early-modern world economy.
 The Last Bear  Jul 03 2021 An instant classic with a bear-sized
heart, Hannah Gold’s debut novel is a touching story of
kindness, adventure, and forging your own path—perfect for fans
of Pax and A Wolf Called Wander. There are no polar bears left
on Bear Island. At least, that’s what April’s father tells her
when his scientific research takes them to a faraway Arctic



outpost. But one night, April catches a glimpse of something
distinctly bear shaped loping across the horizon. A polar bear
who shouldn’t be there—who is hungry, lonely and a long way from
home. An excellent choice for readers in grades 3 to 7, this
fierce celebration of friendship includes full-page black-and-
white illustrations throughout, as well as information about the
real Bear Island and the plight of the polar bears.
 Robert's Rules of Order Newly Revised In Brief, 3rd edition  Mar
30 2021 A short, concise and user-friendly guide to the
essential procedures of conducting a meeting, written by the
authors of Robert's Rules of Order Newly Revised, the only
authorized edition of the classic work on parliamentary
procedure Originally published in 1876, General Henry M.
Robert's guide to smooth, orderly, and fairly conducted meetings
has sold over six million copies in eleven editions. Robert's
Rules of Order is the book on parliamentary proceedings, yet
those not well versed on what has now become a rather thick
document can find themselves lost-and delayed-while trying to
locate the most important rules. The solution? Robert's Rules of
Order Newly Revised in Brief. Written by the same authorship
team behind the officially sanctioned Robert's Rules of Order,
this short and user-friendly edition takes readers through the
rules most often needed at meetings--from debates to amendments
to nominations. With sample dialogues and a guide to using the
complete edition, Robert's Rules of Order Newly Revised in Brief
is the essential handbook for parliamentary proceedings.
 New World Gold  Sep 28 2023 The discovery of the New World was
initially a cause for celebration. But the vast amounts of gold
that Columbus and other explorers claimed from these lands
altered Spanish society. The influx of such wealth contributed
to the expansion of the Spanish empire, but also it raised
doubts and insecurities about the meaning and function of money,
the ideals of court and civility, and the structure of commerce
and credit. New World Gold shows that, far from being a
stabilizing force, the flow of gold from the Americas created
anxieties among Spaniards and shaped a host of distinct
behaviors, cultural practices, and intellectual pursuits on both
sides of the Atlantic. Elvira Vilches examines economic
treatises, stories of travel and conquest, moralist writings,
fiction, poetry, and drama to reveal that New World gold
ultimately became a problematic source of power that
destabilized Spain’s sense of trust, truth, and worth. These



cultural anxieties, she argues, rendered the discovery of gold
paradoxically disastrous for Spanish society. Combining economic
thought, social history, and literary theory in trans-Atlantic
contexts, New World Gold unveils the dark side of Spain’s Golden
Age.
 Out of Position  Jul 15 2022 Dev is a football player at
Forester University, a small liberal arts college where he and
his teammates get to strut around and have their pick of the
girls on Friday nights. That's as good as it gets-until he meets
Lee, a fox with a quick wit and an attractive body.Problem is,
Lee's not a girl. He's a gay fox, an activist who never dreamed
he'd fall for a football player. As their attraction deepens
into romance, it's hard enough for them to handle each other,
let alone their inquisitive friends, family, and co-workers. And
if school is bad, the hyper- masculine world of professional
sports that awaits Dev after graduation will be a hundred times
worse.Going it alone would make everything easier. If only they
could stop fighting long enough to break up.
 The Age of Gold  Apr 23 2023
 Buy Gold and Silver Safely  Feb 02 2024 We Americans are never
taught anything about gold and silver through our education
system. That's why many gold dealers are able to easily rip off
unsuspecting buyers of gold and silver.Financial advisors and
journalists aren't giving you the truth either, as to how gold
and silver fit into a properly diversified portfolio. So
naturally, people are looking for answers."Buy Gold and Silver
Safely" provides those answers by explaining why gold and silver
need to be a part of everyone's portfolio, and helping people
learn about buying or selling gold and silver... the safe way.
 The New Age of Gold  Feb 27 2021 Unlike some other reproductions
of classic texts (1) We have not used OCR(Optical Character
Recognition), as this leads to bad quality books with introduced
typos. (2) In books where there are images such as portraits,
maps, sketches etc We have endeavoured to keep the quality of
these images, so they represent accurately the original
artefact. Although occasionally there may be certain
imperfections with these old texts, we feel they deserve to be
made available for future generations to enjoy.
 Hunting for Hidden Gold #5  Sep 16 2022 The Hardy Boys series,
first published in 1927, has sold more than 70 million copies!
Now with a brand-new look, this is an edition that collectors
won't want to miss! In Hunting for Hidden Gold, the fifth book



in the incredibly popular, long-running series, Frank and Joe
Hardy pursue a notorious gang responsible for a payroll robbery.
A special treat for Hardy Boys fans and any reader who's new to
the series!
 Savor Every Bite  May 25 2023 Savor your food, soothe difficult
emotions, and enjoy every moment with powerful mindfulness
practices! Do you turn to food when you’re feeling bored,
depressed, or anxious? Do you judge your body for not fitting
into some ideal shape or size? If so, you aren’t alone. Diet
culture has sabotaged our relationship with food and our bodies.
As a result, many of us are confused—attaching shame to our food
choices and judging our bodies. It’s time to break free! Savor
Every Bite offers powerful mindfulness and compassion practices
for soothing difficult emotions and cultivating positive coping
strategies. From psychologist and mindful eating expert Lynn
Rossy, this book provides daily tips and tools for whole-body
healing—including how to eat mindfully, move your body in ways
that feel delicious, and live with greater ease and joy. With
this guide, you’ll learn mindfulness skills to help you navigate
the difficulties of daily life and cultivate a lasting sense of
calm, clarity, and profound happiness. It’s time to start
savoring your life!
 Jeffrey Gitomer's Little Gold Book of Yes! Attitude  Jul 27 2023
Place of publication from publisher's website.
 Kissing the Witch  Jan 26 2021 Thirteen tales are unspun from
the deeply familiar, and woven anew into a collection of fairy
tales that wind back through time. Acclaimed Irish author Emma
Donoghue reveals heroines young and old in unexpected
alliances--sometimes treacherous, sometimes erotic, but always
courageous. Told with luminous voices that shimmer with
sensuality and truth, these age-old characters shed their
antiquated cloaks to travel a seductive new landscape, radiantly
transformed.Cinderella forsakes the handsome prince and runs off
with the fairy godmother; Beauty discovers the Beast behind the
mask is not so very different from the face she sees in the
mirror; Snow White is awakened from slumber by the bittersweet
fruit of an unnamed desire. Acclaimed writer Emma Donoghue spins
new tales out of old in a magical web of thirteen interconnected
stories about power and transformation and choosing one's own
path in the world. In these fairy tales, women young and old
tell their own stories of love and hate, honor and revenge,
passion and deception. Using the intricate patterns and oral



rhythms of traditional fairy tales, Emma Donoghue wraps age-old
characters in a dazzling new skin. 2000 List of Popular
Paperbacks for YA
 Be Our Guest  Aug 16 2022 Foreword by Michael D. Eisner. All
organisations drive towards the same goal - how best to serve
their customers. Walt Disney World has always enjoyed a
reputation as a company that set the benchmark for outstanding
business practices. Now, for the first time, one critical
element of the method behind the magic is revealed: that of
quality service. Here, their proven principles and processes are
fully outlined, to help your organisation focus its vision and
assemble its infrastructure to deliver exceptional customer
service.
 G is for Gold Medal  Apr 11 2022 From the first games held in
ancient Greece to the cultural extravaganzas of recent years,
there have been some incredible and amazing events and
milestones in the world of Olympic sports. Now in G is for Gold
Medal: An Olympics Alphabet, writer Brad Herzog showcases those
athletes and events that not only set sports records but also
impacted history and world views. Learn the meaning behind the
five interlocking rings featured on the Olympic flag. Cheer on
American Jim Thorpe as he won the pentathlon and decathlon at
the 1912 Olympics in Stockholm, Sweden, only to lose his medals
later. Read how the man dubbed as the "world's laziest high
jumper" won the gold in 1968 and later had a jump named after
him. All these moments and more are brought to life in G is for
Gold Medal. Brad Herzog has written travel and sports books for
readers young and old. His books with Sleeping Bear include the
best-selling H is for Home Run: A Baseball Alphabet. Brad lives
on California's Monterey Peninsula. Doug Bowles has been a
freelance illustrator for more than twenty years. His books for
Sleeping Bear include One Kansas Farmer: A Kansas Number Book
and S is for Sunflower: A Kansas Alphabet. Doug lives in
Leawood, Kansas.
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